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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 John Davies COMMNT2015/5847/P 22/01/2016  09:36:24 St Mary's School

47 Fitzjohn's Avenue 

NW3 6PG 

Would like to comment on the potential disruption to traffic in what is already a very congested road at 

school drop off and collection times t sites location exacerbated by its close proximity to a busy 

junction with Lyndhurst Road.  The School is primarily concerned about the impact of heavy 

equipment arriving and departing frequently on the safety of school children, parents and visitors  We 

would also like to highlight that as well as this application at number 66 there are building works still 

continuing at No 45 with heavy equipment arriving and departing frequently also there is another 

potential development pending at number 49  for flat conversion and extension developments

which if approved would potentially surround the school in construction projects for the foreseeable 

future.
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